
 

 
Attention Team Members 

 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
In order to assist with a smooth transition this week and to 
put the “Residents First,” we encourage all Auburn Hill 
team members to make the transition to Inspirit Senior 
Living.   
 

We are excited for you to continue to provide great care to 
the wonderful residents and to work with Inspirit Senior 
Living.  
 

You will be receiving information very soon that will 
enable you to join the Inspirit Team. 
 

As of midnight July 17, 2024, current Auburn Hill team 
members will no longer be employees of Park 
Street/Rosewood Village Associates.  

 
Thank you for all you do at Auburn Hill! 


